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PGA Professionals, 
 
Despite the tough Spring, it seems that we have 
turned the corner and can expect to see good weather 
moving forward.  I wish each of you the best of luck 
conducting member events at your facilities, and hope 
to see you at our Section Tournaments. 
 
The MSR Cycle closes today and we are set to  
embark on another continuing education year.  Please 
remember it is never too early to get started working 
towards the credits needed to stay an active PGA 
Member.  The Section Education Committee will look 

to kickoff the local MSR opportunities at the Fall Meeting and Education.  However, 
there are numerous opportunities to earn the General Credits by helping out at Section 
Professional and Junior Events, Drive, Chip and Putt, LECOM Health Challenge, and 
playing in the local National Qualifiers.  
 
Speaking of helping with Section Programming, Steve Bartkowski recently met with 
PGA Professional Jason Ballard at Oak Hill Country Club to review duties required by 
the Section at the 2019 Senior PGA Championship.  This is a great opportunity to show 
off what our Section has to offer on the National Stage and ensure that Jason and his 
team are covered in all areas.  Look for shifts to come out later this summer. 
 
We will be meeting as a Board of Directors on Monday, August 13th and I encourage 
you to contact myself or Steve Bartkowski with any items you would like the Board to 
discuss as a group.  Your input is a crucial piece ensuring that we are focusing our  
efforts in the correct areas.  Nominations for inductions into the WNYPGA Hall of Fame 
must be submitted in writing to me no later than two weeks prior to any Section Board 
Meeting.   
 
Finally, I would like to wish best of luck to Tim Fries, Dwayne Randall, Jeff Urzetta, and 
Rob Krajewski as they head out West.  These gentlemen will represent our great  
section in the 2018 PGA Professional Championship starting this coming Sunday.  
Make some birdies! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Rob Horak—WNYPGA President 
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WNYPGA Members and Apprentices, 

 

The WNYPGA Season is here and the team at the Section Office is 

going in 100 different directions like many of you at your respective 

facilities.  Section events are in full swing, the Junior Tour is off and 

running, Drive, Chip and Putt locals are set to begin this month, and 

New Foundation Programming is about to roll out for 2018. 

 

A recurring theme seems to be surfacing through many conversations 

with Section Professionals.  That being, we are overwhelmed and 

each year continue to be expected to do more with less.  “Juggling 

many balls in the air” and “wearing numerous hats” are some of the 

exact phrases.   

 

We are all being pulled in so many directions that it is extremely important to focus on both efficiency and 

productivity.  These are life skills crucial in the golf industry and allow us to be able to check off items on 

the ever growing check list.  We all know that sometimes there are simply just not enough hours in the day 

to get to everything that we feel needs to get done.  Something that I have found my self doing more and 

more is asking myself  - What would be the focus for me if I only had 3 hours in that day to work?  

This allows me to break down the most important items on that list.  I encourage you to look to your task 

list in a similar fashion.   

 

Personally, I want to thank each of you for your continued support and engagement in your Western New 

York PGA Section Programming.  Tournament participation continues to increase, the Junior Tour and 

PGA Junior League has exceeded the 2017 numbers, and the PGA HOPE Program in both Rochester and 

Buffalo have had a record amount of instructors sign up.  It is inspiring to see just how passionate our 

WNYPGA Members are when it comes to their Section and fellow PGA Professionals. 

 

As Rob Horak mentioned, I had the opportunity to meet with both Jason Ballard, PGA and Bryan Karns  

regarding our duties for the 2019 Senior PGA Championship next May.  We will look to finalize these in the 

coming months and send out to the entire membership.  Jason’s experience in Major Championships at his 

previous facilities will bring another level when it comes to providing  the “Championship Experience.”  We 

look forward to once again selling out our shifts as we did for the 2013 PGA Championship. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Steven Bartkowski—WNYPGA Executive Director 

 

“Efficiency is doing things right; effectiveness is doing the right things.” 

– Peter Drucker  
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On this Sunday, June 17th, as the final round gets underway at the 2018 U.S. Open Championship, four WNYPGA  

Professionals will begin their journey on the road to the 100th PGA Championship at the 2018 PGA Professional  

Championship.  Tim Fries (Glen Oak GC), Jeff Urzetta (Oak Hill CC), Dwayne Randall (Peek N Peak Resort), and Rob 

Krajewski (Orchard Park CC) earned this honor by finishing in the top 4 at the 2017 WNYPGA Professional Champion-

ship played at Arrowhead GC.  The national tournament will be competed June 17-20 at the Bayonet and Black Horse 

Golf Courses, Seaside, CA, USA. 

“This is my first PNC. I am excited for the week to come. 

I haven’t had a practice round yet, but will be playing them before the event starts on Sunday. I’ve done a little bit of 
scouting on the courses already using their website and google maps, but it won’t be until I get on the course that I can 
set my game plan for the week. 

My wife Jackie is making the trip with me and is going to be caddying for me. It’s going to be a lot of fun getting to  
experience this event with her. 

Being my first time participating in the PNC, it is going to be a big learning experience for me. The guys and girls  
playing out there have a lot of talent and experience competing on the national level. I’m going to do my best to focus 
on my own game. Having Tim (Fries), Dwayne (Randall) and Jeff (Urzetta) out there at the same time will bring a level 
of comfort to the event as well as a couple of minds to pick. Tim and Dwayne have played in this event before and any 
tips they can give will go a long way. It’s going to be an exciting week and I’m going to go out and enjoy it the best I 
can.” 

          -Rob Krajewski, PGA 

“This is my first PNC.  I did get some practice rounds in and I love the courses.  They are definitely championship  
courses and I am excited for the challenge.  Not to mention, California has the best vibes!!  Brian Funk is a caddie here 
at Oak Hill and has 20 years of experience caddying on the LPGA and PGA tour. 

My only thoughts are to stay focused on the present, not get ahead of myself, and to enjoy the week!!”  

           -Jeff Urzetta, PGA 

“I have been so fortunate to compete in our National Championship multiple times over the past 25 years.  I was able to 
compete at this venue (Bayonet Black Horse) in 2012. 

Competing in 2012 as well as playing here successfully in the Senior PPC in 2016 certainly affords me a certain 
“comfort” factor on the 2 challenging and demanding seaside courses.  Long, accurate tee shots as well as precise  
distance control on approaches are absolute key factors in successful scoring here.  Adding to the challenge is playing 
at sea level which adds about 300 yards to the course length based on what we are used to in WNY. 

I have the ultimate pleasure in having my daughter Hannah carry the bag for me this week.  She is a Junior at John 
Carroll in Cleveland and played for her high school team.  Together we will knock out yardages, negotiate the greens, 
and ultimately have a memorable time visiting Monterey and this awesome part of our country! 

The opportunity to compete at our profession’s highest level and the chance to play in the PGA Championship at  
Bellerive is fantastic! I’m absolutely humbled and so grateful to be here.” 
 

          -Tim Fries, PGA 
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What’s on the line? 
The 2018 PGA Professional Champion-
ship presented by Club Car and  
OMEGA, features a $550,000 purse.  
The 2018 Champion will have his name 
inscribed on the base of the Walter  
Hagen Cup.  
The 2018 PGA Professional Champion 
receives exemptions for the following: 
• 2018 PGA Championship 

• 2019 PGA Cup 
• Six PGA Tour events over a 12-
month period 

The low 20 scorers in the Championship 
earn a berth in the 2018 PGA  
Championship, Aug. 9-12, at Bellerive 
Country Club in St. Louis, Missouri. 
 
 
 

 
36 Hole and 54 Hole Cuts 
 
The entire field of 312 will compete on each course 
once in the first two rounds, with the final two 
rounds played at Crosswater Club. Following the 
first 36 holes of play, the field will be reduced to the 
low 90 scorers and ties. Following 54 holes, the 
field will again be reduced to the low 70 scorers 
and ties. 
 

LIVE SCORING LINK 
 

STARTING TIMES LINK 

 

TELEVISION TIMES   

Date Network Time 

Round 1—Sunday, June 17 

Round 2—Monday, June 18 

Replay 

Round 3—Tuesday, June 19 

Replay 

Final Round—Wednesday, June 20 

Replay 

 

Golf Channel 

Golf Channel 

Golf Channel 

Golf Channel 

Golf Channel 

Golf Channel 

Golf Channel 

4:30-7:00 pm  

7:00- 10:00 pm 

2:00– 5:00 am 

7:00– 10:00 pm 

2:00– 5:00 am 

6:30– 9:30  pm 

1:30– 4:30 am 

“I have been fortunate that this will be my 10th appearance at this event.  It is my first time however visiting this 
site.  My wife will be caddying for me.  As for preparing, I am working long hours to make sure that when I’m gone, my 
facility will be prepared and ready for the events we are hosting in my absence.  I’m excited that I have been playing 
well lately and hope that trend continues.”  

          -Dwayne Randall, PGA 
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TOURNAMENT  

CENTRAL 
Jake Eckley Wins 1st WNYAA Event 

Jake Eckley, Assistant Golf Professional at Tri County Country Club 
won the first WNYPGA Assistants Tournament, sponsored by Golf 
Max/Golf Pride at Transit Valley Country Club with a 4 over par 75. 
Tied for 2

nd
 with 76 were Mike Boss, River Oaks GC and Christian 

Hoecker, Monroe GC. 
 
This was Jake’s first win in the WNYPGA Section! 

Special Thanks to our sponsor Golf Pride/Golf Max and to Jonathan 
Decker, PGA Head Professional, the entire staff and membership at 
Transit Valley Country Club.

Krajewski wins at Elkdale Country Club 

Rob Krajewski, PGA Assistant Professional at Orchard Park 
C.C. won the Seneca Allegany Resort & Casino Pro Am at 
Elkdale Country Club with a 1 under par 69. Mike Boss, PGA 
Assistant at River Oaks GC & Michael O’Connor, PGA Head 
Professional at Kahkwa Club tied for second with even par 70. 

Tied for 1
st
 in the Pro Am with 15 under par scores of 125 were 

the teams of  Bernie Quinn (Big Oak Driving Range),   
Rob Krajewski (Orchard Park CC), Greg Gibbons,   
Chris Donahue, Nick Lyons and  John Boss (Niagara Falls CC), 
Mike Boss (River, Oaks GC) ,David Lee Meteer , Chris Merrell, 
Dale Dunkleman. 

Lockport Town & CC Wins Club Car Pro-

Officer/Superintendent 

The Team of Judd Noto-PGA, Peter Weisenborn, Ward Dobbins, 
Jason Knuultia from Lockport Town & Country Club won the 
WNYPGA Club Car Pro-Officer/Superintendent Tournament at 
Wanakah Country Club with a 12 under par 132 in the 2 Net 
Best Ball of Four Team Format. 
 
Second place with 133 went to  Mike D'Agostino-PGA,  
Bob Enright, Mike Merriman, Doug Vanderlee from Penfield 
Country Club and third place with 134 went  to  
Mike Sweazy-PGA, Chris Richter, Joe Klee, Rea Main from Wild 
Wood Country Club.



9 

www.wnypga.com | June 2018 

SECTION NEWS  

Randall Wins at Lake View Country Club 

Pro Am 

Dwayne Randall, PGA Director of Golf at Peek’n Peak  
Resort  won the Lake View Country Club Pro Am with a 3 under 
par round of 69. 2

nd
 with 70 was Bryan Harris,  

PGA Professional at Michigan State University. 3
rd

 with 71 was 
Kirk Stauffer, PGA Professional at Pine Acres Country Club. 

The team of Brad Parker, PGA from Patriots Point Links in 
Charleston, SC,  Brandon Zegarelli, Joe  Zegarelli and Matt 
Zegarelli won the Pro AM 2 BB of 4 competition with a 18 under 
par score of 126. 

Zumpano Three-Peats at Lawrence Park Pro Am 
 
Chris Zumpano, PGA Assistant Professional at Oak Hill C.C. won the Lawrence 
Park Pro Am for the 3

rd
 straight year with a 3 under par 69. Michael O’Connor, 

PGA Director of Golf from The Kahkwa Club and Dwayne Randall, PGA Head 
Professional from Peek’n Peak Resort tied for second place with 70. Michael 
Boss, Assistant Professional at River Oaks Golf Club finished 4

th
 with 71.The 

teams of:  Jack Widger-  Elkdale CC, Bob Snyder, Ken Berlin-Sr & Greg Berlin 
and Michael O'Connor- The Kahkwa Club, Jason Walker, Chris McCain, Mark 
McCainshot 19 under par scores of 125. Third was Pat Damore-Lakewood Golf 
Center, David Irwin, Matt Turk, John Collins with 126.        

Stafufer and Randall Tie for 1st at Barlett 

C.C. Pro Am 

June 4, 2018 – Olean, NY Dwayne Randall, Peek’n Peak Resort 
and Kirk Stauffer, Pine Acres CC tied for first place in the Bartlett 
Country Club Pro Am with a 1 under par 69. Tied for third were 
Tim Fries, Glen Oak GC and Mike Boss, River Oaks GC. Mike 
Boss, Wayne Johnston, Jason Honeck, Mark Stavish won the 2 
Best Ball of 4 Po am with a 14 under par score of 126. 

Zumpano Wins Again at Oishei  

Children's Hospital Pro  
 
Chris Zumpano, PGA Assistant Golf Professional from Oak 
Hill Country Club shot a 6 under par 66 to win the  
Professional honors at the Oishei Children’s Hospital Pro Am 
at Crag Burn Golf Club. 2nd place with 69 went to Michael 
Kaye, PGA from Moon Brook CC, 3rd place to Mike Sweazy, 
PGA from Wild Wood CC and tied for 4th with 71 were Rob 
Krajewski, PGA, Orchard Park CC, Bobby Hogan, PGA,  
River Oaks GC and Kirk Stauffer, PGA, Pine Acres CC. The 
winning Pro Am Scramble team with a 13 under par score of 
59 was Steve Barber, PGA from Locust Hill CC, Tony Ragu-
sa, Anthony Ragusa, Joe Kreuz and Paul Schintzius. 
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August 20– August 21, 2018 

Peek’n Peak Resort– Upper 

Presented by: Club Car & OMEGA 
Sponsored by: Titleist, TaylorMade, 
Nike, The PGA Tour and The Golf 
Channel 
 
You MUST REGISTER through PGA 
National by visiting www.pga.org/
events, www.pgatournaments.com or 
by calling 1-800-474-2776.  
 
ENTRY: $140  
 
REGISTRATION DEADLINE: 
Wednesday, Aug. 8, 2018 11:59 PM.  
 
FORMAT: 36 Hole Stroke Play to 
qualify for 3 Spots and 3 Alternate 
Spots for the 2019 - 52nd PGA Pro-
fessional Championship, presented by 
Club Car, Mercedes-Benz USA and 
OMEGA will be played at Belfair West 
& East Courses, Bluffton, SC, April 28
-May 1, 2019  
 
ELIGIBILITY: *Must be eligibly em-
ployed and classified as of the Sec-
tion's entry deadline. *MP, A1-2, A4, 
*A5, A6-24, LMA, LMMA. 
 

 

Friday, August 24, 2018 

The Pennhills Club 

Presented by: National Car Rental 
Sponsored by: John Deere, Cleveland 
Golf, Golf Advisor 
 
Registration for this event MUST be 
completed by call the PGA of America 
at 1-800-474-2776 or by visiting 
www.pga.org/events or 
www.pgatournaments.com  
 
REGISTRATION DEADLINE: 
Wednesday August 15, 2018 11:59 
pm  
 
FORMAT: 36 Hole Stroke Play to 
qualify for 2 Spots and 3 Alternates for 
the 2018 National Car Rental Assis-
tant PGA Professional Championship 
on PGA Golf Club's Wanamaker 
course - November 15-18, 2018.  
 
ELIGIBILITY: is limited to Class A-8 
PGA Members and Associates who 
meet all of the following criteria listed 
at the PGA Tournament site;  
*Must be eligibly employed and in 
good standing as of the Section's en-
try deadline.  
*Must not have played in more than 
10 listed Tour Events.  
 

August 30– August 31, 2018 

Chautauqua Golf Club– Lake Course 

Sponsored by: GolfAdvisor.com, John 
Deere, PGA Tour 
 
This is NOT the PGA Senior Profes-
sional Championship, although held 
SIMULTANEOUSLY.  
To Register for the PGA Senior Pro-
fessional Championship:  
(2 Spots - 4 Alternate Spots)  
Register through pga.org/events, or 
call 1-800-474-2776. Entries Open 
May 16, 2018.  
 
ENTRY:  
$110 (Senior, Super Senior, Classic) 
$160 (Senior/Super Senior) 
 
REGISTRATION DEADLINE:  
August 22, 2018 at 11:59 PM EDT  
 
FORMAT: 36 Hole Stroke Play.  
(18 Holes for Classic Division played 
on Friday)  
***Triple OMEGA Senior Player of the 
Year Points Event**  
 
ELIGIBILITY: A-1, A-1, A-4 to A-24, 
LM Members who are age 50 and 
over the first day of the tournament. 
(No A-3's)  
 

 

http://www.westernnewyork.pga.com/
http://www.westernnewyork.pga.com/
http://www.westernnewyork.pga.com/
http://www.westernnewyork.pga.com/
http://www.westernnewyork.pga.com/
http://www.westernnewyork.pga.com/
http://www.westernnewyork.pga.com/
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UPDATES 

Pictured: Evan Maloney, Halim Habib and Mason Greenley at Elkdale CC 

The WNYPGA Junior Tour just finished off weekend number 8 of the season visiting both 
Gowanda CC and Elkdale CC.  This was event number 15 and 16 of the robust 35 event  
Junior Tour Schedule that allows for so many young ladies and gentlemen to compete at 
some of the best courses around the WNYPGA Section.   
 
Thank you to the support of those thirty-five PGA Facilities that have opened their doors for 
these juniors.  The Tour would not be able to continue to grow without your hospitality.  This 
past week the Junior Tour officially exceeded membership numbers from 2017.  Junior golf is 
certainly healthy in WNY! 
 
Results: 
Opening Weekend 
Weekend #2 
Weekend #3 
Weekend #4 
Weekend #5 
Weekend #6 
Weekend #7 
Weekend #8 
 
Winner Photos 
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The Western New York PGA conducts a special awards program each year that gives 
recognition to Section PGA Professionals for their outstanding contributions,  
performance and achievements within their golf profession and the Western New York 
Section. 
 
The Awards Committee is now accepting nominations for the 2018 season.  Please 
use the link below to nominate fellow WNYPGA Professionals, or even yourself, for 
these prestigious awards. 
 
If you should have any questions regarding the process please contact Awards  
Chairman Ryan Swanson. 
 
CLICK HERE TO SUBMIT YOUR NOMINATIONS 
 
Nominations will be accepted until the end of the business day on Friday, June 
30th. 
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TITLEIST SCRATCH PRO AM | WNY OPEN | WNYAA ASSISTANT AT TRANSIT VALLEY | CLUB CAR PRO OFFICER/SUPERINTENDENT 

The Western New York 
Section would like to  
highlight our event  
sponsors from the  
previous month of May 
who made  
contributions to the 
WNYPGA to  
enhance our  
tournament program,  
educational events and 
other activities here on 
the “

” page. 
Please take a  
moment to express 
your gratitude via 
mail, email, or social 
media when  
possible. 

 Jeff Beaver, PGA, jeff_beaver@acushnetgolf.com 

 E.J. Flammer, Senior Category Manager, Golf (ej.flammer@neweracap.com) 
 Brendon Burke, Assistant Category Manager-OEM (Brendon.Burke@neweracap.com)  
  
 New Era Cap  
 160 Delaware Avenue  
 Buffalo, NY 14202  

 Mike Moran 
 Golf Max 
 4690 Pineview Court 
 Erie, PA 16506 
 
 Mike Sierchio 
 Golf Max 
 535 E 42nd St 
 Paterson, NJ 07513  

Steve Gertner, Territory Manager 
 6740 Cantebury Trail 
 Victor, NY 14564 
 585-507-3970 
 steve.gertner@irco.com  
 

 Rob Stein, President  
 Jon Boland, Vice President - Sales & Marketing  
 Tanya Durni, Sales Representative  
 8500 Roll Rd, Unit J  
 Clarence, NY 14031  
 

 Steve Beattie  Steve@CustomTurf.com  
 296 Rochester Street  
 Salamanca, NY 14779  
 800-724-8329  
 
  

http://www.westernnewyork.pga.com/
http://www.golfmaxusa.com/SAPPHIRE/items.asp?Cc=SUPPLIES
http://https/www.neweracap.com/
http://www.clubcar.com/us/en/home.html
http://donaldross.com/
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EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY  - GOLF TERRITORY MANAGER 

 
Section Partner, Club Car, is currently looking for a Golf Territory Manager to cover a  

portion of the WNYPGA Section.   

 

If you are interested or should have any questions regarding  the position please feel free 

to contact Darin Eddy at Darin.Eddy@irco.com. 

 

For complete details and to apply—CLICK HERE. 

DISTRICT IV DIRECTOR REPORT: 

Steve Aloi, PGA 

 
The Headlines:  

• Broadhurst Wins 2018 KitchenAid Senior PGA Championship  

• Mark Mielke Captures Second Career Low Club Professional Honor  

• KitchenAid Senior PGA Championship Honors Veterans  

• Marriott Golf Hosts 3rd Annual Hit the Green for HOPE Program  

• Omni Barton Creek Resort & Spa to Host Premier PGA Member Cham-

pionships  

 

Click HERE to view the report. 
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Mike D’Agostino and the Growth of the 

Game Committee have once again teamed 

up with Thad Brown from  

RochesterFirst.com to bring the WNYPGA 

Tip of the Week.  Let’s take a look at some 

of the recent videos from our Section PGA 

Professionals. 

Mike D’Agostino, PGA 

Brian Jacobs, PGA 

Chris DeVincentis, PGA 

Mike Kiel, PGA 


